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September 2020 

Angelika Brückner on Advisory Board of Karl-Ziegler-Foundation 
 

Prof. Angelika Brückner, LIKAT board member and head of the department "Catalytic in situ 

studies", was appointed by the GDCh to the advisory board of the Karl-Ziegler-Foundation. 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Angelika Brückner 

 

 

Her term of office begins on January 1st, 2021. The foundation's advisory board will select the 

next award winner in spring 2021. 

 

The prize, which is endowed with 50,000 €, is given preferentially to young scientists who work 

in the research fields of the eponym. These include inorganic and organic chemistry, catalysis 

and polymer chemistry. 

Congratulations! 

 


